
Plans Submitted for a New 
Church 1895 

 
Plans Submitted for a New Church to be 
built next to the rectory  
“In 1896 the 
parish took out a 
loan of $3000 at 
6% interest.  The 
people of the 
parish gave 
generously to the 
building of the 
church.  The 
children raffled off 
a lamb to raise $57.25 to pay for the large 
stained-glass window in the choir loft.   

 
 
 
Fr. Thill donated 
a set of windows 
that bear his 
name on the 
right side of the 
church.   
 
 
 

 
The Altar Society 
and the Young 
Ladies’ Sodality 
also donated a 
set of windows.   
 
 
 
 

The most 
unusual window 
in the church is 
located on the 
right side toward 
the back.  It has 
the symbol of 
the Grand Army 
of the Republic 
from the Civil 
War.  It was 

purchased by Nick Demrath and August 
Agathen.  
  

The other window in that set, ‘the Poor 
Souls’ window was donated by Mr. Link.” 
Mariangela Pledl, St. Theresa Church 
Directory 2002  
 


